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THE PE NNSY LVA NI A STATE UNIVERSITYo
VICE PRESIDENT FOR RESEARCH AND hEAN OF THE ORADUATE SCHOOL

114 KERN GRADUATE BUILDING
UNIVTRSITY PAR"., PA 16802

C. L Hosler Telephone:
. Vice Presient and Dean 814 865 2516

814-865-6331

May 17, 1988

Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

Re: Revision to Physical Security Plan
Submitted by the Penn State Breazeale
Reactor, License No. R-2, Docket No.
50-05

.

Dear Sir or Madame:

Reassignment of office space at the Penn State Breazeale Reactor (PSBR)
necessitates changes to the PSBR Physical Security Plan. Since these
changes do not decrease the safeguards effectiveness of the plan, they
are being made without prior NRC approval pursuant to paragraph '

50.54(P)(2) of CFR Title 10.

A description of the space reassignment and the plan changes
necessitated by that reassignments are attached.

Sincerely,

/;#N
.

Charles L. Hosler
| Senior Vice President for Research
I and Dean of Graduate School

CLH:MHV:JJB/skr

(806060253 880517
EDR ADOCK 05000005 , , ,,,, _ ,, ,,,, , ,,,, ,,,,,, _ _, . ._ _ - _ .


